
Dive Conditions: Week 50

Visibility: Clear

Current: Strong

Report: We expected to ship the first units out this past week but our beta testing feedback
has provided us with some additional work on the Users Manual. The first units are built
and we expect to begin shipping them out next week!

Beta Feedback

While we could have saved some time by skipping beta testing, this process turned out to be
quite helpful. Our team has put a lot of time and effort into the Users Manual and NEMO
Online Dive Training Course and now we are able to put the final touches on each of them
before they are used by the first backers. It is very important to us that you have a positive
experience from the time you unpack your NEMO throughout all of your exciting dives. The
feedback from this beta testing will allow us to clear up any confusion so everything is
smooth for you.

Production:

Our assembly technicians are now trained on all important processes related to the
 production of NEMOs. There are many details to be aware of in each step of the process, so
there are some steep learning curves along the way. The technicians are quickly becoming
avid operators of the production line. What a sight it is to see NEMOs all around, each in
different phases of the assembly process.

Forecast: It’s been a long journey but the beginning of shipments is almost here! Thank you
all for being a part of this ride. We hope to have great news for you very soon.


